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RELEASE 

Important reminder: choirs. 

 

 

Especially during this Christmas season, we remind you of the following public health 

guidelines regarding choirs. 

 

• Unless the choristers are part of the same family bubble, we will refrain from having a 

choral ensemble involved in all circumstances (concerts, celebrations, etc.). 

 

• If necessary, one or two singers will perform at a distance greater than 2 m from the 

public, respecting the same distance between them. 

 

• Participants will be encouraged to whisper the words provided for in the rituals. 

 

It should also be noted that the person presiding over a liturgical celebration or a volunteer 

who is speaking at the microphone (readings, announcements) is not required to wear a 

mask when speaking if he or she is more than 2 m from the participants. 

 

 

 

 

Jean Roudy Denois, psj 

Vicaire général 

 

 


